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 Pianist – Grace F. Worship Leader – Elaine D. 

Anabaptist World Fellowship Sunday 

Prelude 

Gathering Song  HWB #102 To God be the glory 
Welcome  

Call to Worship  #671 

      Leader:  O God, 

         we come seeking you in our worship together. 

  We come to you for truth 

         because we are untrue. 

  We come to you for strength 

         because we are weak. 

  We come to you for wisdom 

         because we are unwise. 

      People:  Move in our midst; 

  show us your truth, your strength, and your wisdom, 

  through our Savior, Jesus Christ.  Amen. 

Prayer 

Song  HWB #301 Joys are flowing like a river 
 Opportunities, Offering, and Sharing Prayer   

Scripture Reading  Psalm 27, John 4:1-42             Shirley E. 

Message  Following Jesus Together Across Barriers      

                                                   Matt D. 

Benediction 

Sending Song  HWB #306 In Christ there is no East or West 

Postlude 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    Pray for: 

• our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns 

and their caregivers 

• those grieving the loss of loved ones  

• Ron Lamp, scheduled for surgery on February 1 

• Judith Regier in the Meadows, not doing well 

• our Leadership Team  

• Camp Elim  

• Swift Current:  The Salvation Army  

• Mennonite Church Sask:  Rosthern Mennonite Church, 

looking for a pastor  

• the COVID-19 pandemic 

• those displaced from their homes in the Sahel region of 

West Africa, and those responding to the humanitarian 

need 

 

We are livestreaming our Sunday morning worship services.   

Weekly audio recordings can be found on our church website and a  

CD is made and put in the church library to be borrowed. 

The Radio Broadcasts are also made to a CD in the library. 

Food donations continue and are very much appreciated by Mental Health 

for their lunch program. 
 

Canadian Mennonite subscriptions are again $20 for those who  

are willing to pay for theirs (cheque to Zion designated for, or cash).   

Please submit to the Church Office by the end of January (next Sunday). 
 

CMU Portable March 6-7 with Rachel Krause, “Science, Faith, and a 

Christian Response to Climate Change”. 
 

Board of Education would like to collect Caring Coins for the purchase 

of gift cards for the College and Career young adults starting Sunday,  

January 31st through to Friday, February 5th. 

There will be a bucket at the back of the church for coins on Sunday, 

January 31st.  During the February 1-5 week, the bucket will be accessible 

with Lois or Grace during their work hours in the church office. 

This thoughtful gesture from us is really appreciated by the young adults 

who look forward to hearing from their home church.  

There will also be cards available for you to sign or to write greetings into 

for:  Esther Derksen           Raelle Sawatzky     Hannah Derksen 

        Braydon Zacharias     Naomi Derksen       Shelby Zacharias. 

 

mailto:zion.pastors@sasktel.net
mailto:zion@sasktel.net
http://www.zionmennnite.ca/

